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Memorandum 

To: ​   Eden Prairie School Board 

From: ​   Dr. Josh Swanson 

Date: ​   May 5, 2025 

Subject: Summary - District Policies 

 

 

On an annual basis District Policies are reviewed. Under policy governance this is the 

responsibility of the superintendent, but requires board approval.  As necessary, policies are 

also updated based on: changes in statute/legal requirements, an ongoing review of the 

Minnesota School Board Association model policies and updates, and recommendations by our 

legal counsel.  Each of the updates included in this memo are to align us with updates in statute 

and MBSA recommended language that was recently released.  My recommendation is that the 

board approve the policies below, as presented. I have included a brief summary of the changes 

to each policy on the table below and the full policies are available for your review within 

Appendix A of the board packet. 
 

Policy # Mandatory Policy Name Notes for the Board 

413 Yes Harassment and Violence Legal definition update to comply with statute 
and the most recent MSBA recommended 
language changes. 

512 No School Sponsored Student 
Publications and Activities 

Updates to align with changes in statute and the 
most recent MSBA recommended language 
changes. 

704 No Development and Maintenance 

of an Inventory of Fixed Assets 

and a Fixed Asset Accounting 

System 

The Governmental Accounting Standards Board 

(GASB) is requiring the inclusion of language 

addressing the capitalization of group assets in 

the districts’ fixed asset policy. In consultation 

with our auditors, we have established language 

and a threshold of $50,000 to meet the 

requirements of the GASB. This aligns to the 

latest MSBA recommended updates. 
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